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Message from Mrs Staines  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Congratulations to our three Tournament of Minds teams who represented  

Sacred Heart at the ACT regional competition held at Campbell High School 

on the weekend of 2 nd  and 3 rd of September.  

 

We were extremely excited and proud of all our students who gave up their 

personal time and energy to participate. It was a delight to see students  

committing with enthusiasm to opportunities for academic excellence through 

solving problems and presenting creative solutions. We extend our support and 

best wishes to the two teams who made it through to the ACT finals to be held 

this coming weekend.  

 

We are extremely grateful to the staff who give so freely of their time to support 

these extra -curricular activities.  Please see the photos of this event further on in 

the newsletter.  

   

 

 

 

We extend a huge thank you to all families for your contributions to fundraising 

and community. Children are really enjoying the playground refurbishments in 

the Kindergarten space and main playground.  

 

During the holidays the air conditioning will be installed to make the extreme 

summer weather conditions of the ACT more manageable at SHPS.  

Diary Datesé 
 

Term 3 
 

Week 9 Term 3  

Disco Night  
Thursday 14 Sept  

KinderñYr2 

6.00ñ7.00pm  

Yr3ñ6 

7.15ñ8.30pm  
 

Friday 15 Sept  

Act 12U Boys  

Cricket  

9.00am  
 

Orienteering Clinics  
 

9.30am  

Parish Mass 

**CANCELLED** 
 

2.20pm  

5/6 W  

Presentation  

Whole School 

Assembly  
 

Week 10 Term 3  
Monday 18 Sept  

Royal Life Saving 

Swim and Survive  
 

Tuesday 19 Sept  

ACT 12 Under Track 

and Field  

 

STAGE 2 CAMP 

BIRRIGAI 

Education Centre  
 

Thursday 21 Sept  

Sacred Heart Jump 

Rope 

GOLD COIN  

DONATION 

Friday 22 Sept  

TRYStars  

Presentation  

9.00am  

Orienteering Clinics  

9.30am  

Parish Mass led 

by  

1/2N & S 
 

2.20pm  

3/4R   

Presentation  

Whole School 

Assembly  

3.15PM 

TERM 3 ENDS 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 

 

¢ŜǊƳ оμ ²ŜŜƪ фμbƻΦ нф 
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Y STAGE 2 CAMP 

We wish our Stage 2 students all the best as they head off to camp at Birragai Education  

Centre next week. This is an extraordinary opportunity for our Stage 2 students to learn and 

grow in a totally different environment.  We extend our thanks to staff for giving up personal 

and family time to provide this experience for your children.  

 
Y Reminder to all parents and carers in regard to STUDENT SAFETY  

It is not appropriate or acceptable to approach a child (other than your own) to raise your 

concerns at school. We ask all parents and carers to consider your response if an adult other 

than a member of staff, family or yourself approach your child at school to express concerns in 

any area. To deal with issues appropriately we encourage you to express your concerns to 

staff so that they can be addressed in a timely manner.  

 

 

Y SCHOOL DISCO TONIGHT 

Kindergarten to Year 2 ñ6.00ñ7.00pm and Year 3 ñ6 at 7.15ð 8.30pm  

Thankyou to Patrea J and everyone who has volunteered to support this terms disco. We look 

forward to seeing you and your children tonight. Please remember tonightõs Disco is a  

community event where children and families have the opportunity to engage and connect.  

Tonight there will be a photo booth available at 50 cents a turn.  Disco items may be  

purchased on the night.  

REMINDER 

To assist us in finalising our planning for the future, could those parents or carers who  have not 

yet let us know in writing if your child/ren will not be returning in 2018, please do so by filling in 

the slip below and returning it to the school by 22 September 2017.  

 
 -  -  -  - - -  -  -  -  -  - - -  -  -  -  - - -  -  -  -  - - - -  -  -  -  - - -  -  -  - - -  -  -  -  -  - - -  -  -  -  - --  -  - - -  -  -   

STUDENTS NOT RETURNING TO SACRED HEART PRIMARY 

SCHOOL IN 2018 (Not Year 6)  

¶ My child/children have an Enrolment Application pending at another school  

¶ My child/children will not be returning to SHPS in 2018  

 

Childõs Name:   ___________________________________________________   

Class:    ________________________ 

Destination School:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpixabay.com%2Fstatic%2Fuploads%2Fphoto%2F2013%2F07%2F13%2F14%2F05%2Fscissors-162091_640.png&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpixabay.com%2Ffr%2Fciseaux-d%25C3%25A9tourage-sharp-lames-162091%2F&docid=JjaiCIrFNZ
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TOURNAMENT OF THE MINDS 2017  

Tournament of Minds (TOM) is an international program that enhances the potential of  

students by developing  diverse skills, creative thinking, time management,  and the discipline 

to  work collaboratively  within a competitive environment.  Three teams represented Sacred 

Heart Primary in the TOM  Regional Finals last weekend and one team did particularly well in 

their in  depth analysis of a spontaneous problem given. Out of the three teams 

that  presented their challenges, two teams have been selected to go on to Territory Finals 

this weekend. We congratulate all three teams and wish the two teams selected all the best.  

 

A special thank you goes out to Mrs Julie Jillard and the training that she has given the  

students to prepare for this competition.  

 

Lisa Binutti-Wilson 

TOM Facilitator  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


